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Comments: My comments are in response to Proposed Directive FSM 7700 and Proposed Directive FSM 7710

as referenced in Federal Register Notice 09242020.  First, I have no issue with the adoption of the 3 classes of

electric bicycles, and in this comment I have adopted the 3 classes for reference purposes. Second, I believe that

in all cases and locations Class 1 ebikes should be treated as traditional non-motorized mountain bikes. As a

consequence, I do not believe there is any need to convert trails or road previously categorized as non-motorized

to motorized. Thank you for your consideration of these comments.


